LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY PRESS Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70893
(504) 388-6666

February 14, 1984

Mrs. Thelma Toole
1016 Elysian Fields
New Orleans, Louisiana 70117

Dear Mrs. Toole:

We received the enclosed letter from Mark Fox, and I am forwarding it
to you so that you may reply if you wish.

Best wishes,

Gty

Catherine Silvia
Marketing Manager
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